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Karonhi:io Curotte acclaimed for seat on KMHC Board of 

Directors 
  
For immediate release 
 
  

(Kahnawake – 17, Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2024) Angus L. Montour, Electoral Officer for the election of one 

(1) Community Representative on the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre Board of Directors, wishes to inform 

the community that one candidate was nominated for the position. As there were no other persons nominated, 

and the Candidate meets all the requirements, Karonhi:io Curotte has been Acclaimed for the seat on the 

Board.  He will begin his duties effective immediately. The term for this seat ends on November 20, 2026. 
  

The nomination period was conducted from 4pm to 6pm this afternoon (17, Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2024). Mr. 

Curotte was nominated by Karonhianoron Curotte, and seconded by Melissa Arquette-Curotte. 
As the seat has been filled by Acclamation, the election scheduled for Wednesday, 7 Enníska/February 2024 is 

no longer necessary, and is therefore cancelled. 

  
We would like to thank to community for their patience and support, and offer our congratulations to Mr. 

Curotte. 
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Angus L. Montour, Electoral Officer 

P.O. Box 277 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory J0L 1B0 

514-442-9114 or angusm8787@hotmail.com. 
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